
General Announcement Item  

President’s Statement (during June Board Meeting): 

Casco Bay Island Transit District will hold a regular election on Tuesday, November 4, 2025 for the 

purpose of effecting the election of the following officers: 

One Director, representing Islands at Large (3 year seat) 

One Director, representing Peaks Island (3 year seat) 

One Director, representing Cliff Island (3 year seat) 

Papers will be available to be taken out on Monday, June 30th by contacting Caity Gildart or Nick 

Mavodones. Papers will be due back by Monday, July 21st.  


